
Armed robbery at 7-Eleven on Highway 78
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Thursday, Sept. 1, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office continue
to investigate an armed robbery early Thursday morning of a convenience store in the Ladson
area.

Deputies responded about 1 a.m. to the 7-Eleven at 9488 Highway 78, where the clerk reported
that a man had entered the store, pulled out a handgun and demanded cash from the register.
The robber left with cash.

The clerk was the only other person inside at the time. No injuries were reported.

Despite deputies' patrols of the area and attempts to track the robber with a K-9 unit, no
suspects were immediately arrested. Investigators determined that the robber got into a car
soon after walking out of the store.

Described as a black male, the robber was wearing a black hooded sweatshirt, green and blue
shorts with gray sweatpants underneath and a black bandanna on his face.

Anyone with information about the robbery can call CCSO at 843-743-7200 or remain
anonymous by contacting Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.


